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Causeway Coast & Glens  
Borough Council 
 
 
To: Council Meeting 
 
 
LAND AND PROPERTY ISSUES IN PORTBALLINTRAE – 
WORKSHOP  
 

15th December 2015 

For Decision  
 
Linkage to Corporate Plan 
Strategic Priority Protecting and Enhancing our Environment and 

Assets 
Objective Protecting our natural heritage and being 

economically prudent 
Lead Officer Moira Quinn 
Cost: (If applicable)  

 
 

1.0 Background 
 
At a meeting of the Corporate Policy and Resources Committee on 17th 
November 2015 Committee recommended, ratified by Council at its meeting on 
24th November, that a workshop be held on Monday 14th December.   
 
However, in light of several legal issues that need to be addressed, prior to this, 
the workshop has been postponed. 

 
 
2.0 Recommendation 

 
It is recommended that the workshop, to consider the issues, is rescheduled to 
take place held on Thursday 14th January 2016 at 7.00pm in The Large 
Committee Room, Civic Headquarters, Coleraine. 

 


